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HB 3075 is a direct violation of the rights of all Oregonians. I have yet to see a 

criminal obey the current statute and the house bill will change none of that, all it will 

do is take rights away from law abiding citizens and limit there ability to defend 

themselves against criminals that ignore the law. Neighbouring states with less crime 

and similar population sizes have less gun restrictions and have proven that gun laws 

make no difference on crime rates except to make law abiding citizens defenseless. 


